
Tuesday 27th February 2024

Dear Grazebrook families,

At Grazebrook, we are keen to provide children with experiences which will teach them lifelong
skills both inside and outside the classroom, one of which is gardening and experiencing eating
produce which they have grown themselves.

Last year, the PSA donated the funds to create a well-being garden which included building
and planting six raised beds outside the Year 6 classrooms. All children have access to this
space which is used for calming activities including gardening. It is a space where children can
regulate their emotions and support their well-being. The space is also used to support
delivering our wider curriculum including our work as an Eco-School.

We have a number of enthusiastic gardeners who would like to continue to make the green
spaces in our school an enjoyable place for the children and families of our school community
and as such would now like to enhance the garden project further. To do this we would like the
following:

● A new garden shed as the current one is rotting and falling apart
● Workshops with Woodshop of Recycled Delight to create a garden bench and mud

kitchen
● Gardening Supplies (e.g. seeds, plants, composter, waterbutt)

Our wishlist comes to around £2,500.

With the help of parents and staff, we are organising two fundraising events. These events will
take place on Friday 8th March and Friday 10th May from 3:30 - 4:00pm. These events will
include a bake & cake sale, flower stall and pre-loved uniform stall.

To make these events possible, we need your help. If you are able to help, please could you
kindly complete this form https://forms.gle/C4Zcb5pkRgaXrJye7 and let us know how you can
help on the day or leading up to the event.

Best wishes

The Grazebrook Team

https://www.instagram.com/woodshop_of_recycled_delights/
https://forms.gle/C4Zcb5pkRgaXrJye7

